
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen A. Winn 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

 
December 30, 2009 
 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 
 
 
Ms. E. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: OEB File No.  EB-2009-0139 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s 2010 Electricity Distribution Rate 
Application  

 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 4, enclosed are two copies of Toronto Hydro-Electric 
System Limited’s interrogatories to the Smart Sub-Metering Working Group and 
submissions on Pollution Probe’s Motion.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by Colleen Richmond for] 
 
Glen A. Winn 
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance  
416-542-2517 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
encl. 
:CAR/acc 
 
 
cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by e-mail only 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2009-0139, by email only 


